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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2005 1:44 PM 

To: Carolyn Doran Haynes (riceswd@leaco.net) 

Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Sheeley, Paul, EMNRD; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD 

Subject: Abatement Plans Zachary-Hinton 

Attachments: Zachary Hinton 1 R0426-36.doc 

Please find attached an administrative approval for the Zachary-Hinton site which was 1R0426-36 now 
AP#50. 

11/22/2005 



R. T. H I C K S CONSULTANTS, L T D . 
901 Rio Grande Blvd NW • Suite F-142 • Albuquerque, NM 87104 A 505.266.5004 • Fax: 505.266-0745 

October 13, 2005 

Mr. Daniel Sanchez 
Enforcement & Compliance Manager 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

RE: Zachary Hinton EOL Junction Box (0-12) Sec 12, T22S, R37E 
NMOCD Case #lR0426-36 

Dear Mr. Sanchez: 

R.T. Hicks Consultants, Ltd. is pleased to submit the attached Stage I & I I Abatement Plan 
for the above referenced site. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate 
to contact us. 

Sincerely, 
R.T. Hicks Consultants, Ltd. 

Katie Lee 
Staff Scientist 

Copy: 

Wayne Price, NMOCD; OCD Hobbs Office; 
& Kristin Pope, Rice Operating Company 



December 10, 2004 
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NMOCD Approval E-mail string 

—Original Message 

From: Price, Wayne [mailto:WPrice@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2003 3:53 PM 
To: 'Randall Hicks'; Price, Wayne 
Cc: Carolyn Doran Haynes (E-mail) 
Subject: RE: Zachary Hinton 

APPROVED! 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve Rice Operating Company of 
liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose 
a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD 
approval does not relieve Rice Operating Company of responsibility for compliance with any OCD, 
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

[Price, Wayne] 
Original Message 

From: Randall Hicks [mailto:R@rthicksconsult.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2003 3:45 PM 
To: 'Price, Wayne' 
Subject: FW: Zachary Hinton 

Original Message 
From: Randall Hicks [mailto:R@rthicksconsult.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2003 9:37 AM 
To: 'WPRICE@state.nm.us' 
Cc: 'enviro@leaco.net'; Yiceswd' 
Subject: FW: Zachary Hinton 

Wayne 

Glad I ran into you today. Here is the workplan that we originally sent to you on July 3. 

I am pleased to hear that you are ready to approve the Champion remedy for chloride - please finish your 
review of Champion then tear into this workplan next week. We plan on submitting two more in short order 
and you might want to review all three simultaneously. All of the workplans follow the same format - so a 
simultaneous review may be time efficient. 

Thanks for pointing us to the data for the Chevron site west of Eunice - we will need these data to spot a 
monitor well location for one of the workplans coming your way. 

Randy 


